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As “special witnesses of the name 
of Christ in all the world” (D&C 

107:23), prophets and apostles 
continue a worldwide ministry. Since 
the last general conference, mem-
bers of the First Presidency and the 
Quorum of the Twelve Apostles have, 
in addition to other assignments:

•	 Used social media and Face to 
Face events to reach out to youth 
and young adults (see lds.​org/​
youth/​activities).

•	 Spoken at anti-pornography and 
family history conferences.

•	 Spoken at universities about 
becoming “true millennials” and in 
defense of faith and moral values.

•	 Met with Church members and 
leaders, government officials, and 
religious leaders in Argentina, 
Botswana, Chile, Democratic 
Republic of the Congo, Ecuador, 
Mozambique, Peru, the 
Philippines, Uruguay, Zambia, and 
Zimbabwe. ◼

To learn more about the ministry of prophets 
and apostles, go to prophets.​lds.​org.

Prophets and 
Apostles Minister Growth of the Church in Africa 

has continued at a strong rate 
for the past 30 years. At the 

beginning of 2016, there were 1,600 
LDS congregations in Africa, with more 
than half a million members of the 
Church—that is 11 times more wards 
and branches and 20 times more mem-
bers there than in 1985.

In 2015 the Church created 17 new 
stakes throughout Africa.

Leaders attribute the growth, at least 
in part, to the gospel focus on family. 
João Castenheira, a stake president in 
Maputo, Mozambique, says, “The mem-
bers look for a church that brings them 
happiness, and the restored gospel of 
Christ brings happiness to families.”

“I really feel this is Africa’s time,” 
says Elder Edward Dube of the Seventy, 
a native of Zimbabwe. “The Lord’s hand 
is in the continent.” ◼
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